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Application for compatibility check to New Regulatory Requirements 
 
 
 

 Kyushu Electric Power applied for “Permission for (a change of) the installment of 
nuclear power reactor”, “Approval of plan for construction work” and “Approval for a 
change of operational safety programs” to Nuclear Regulation Authority on July 8 (Unit 
1&2 at Sendai nuclear power station) and July 12 (Unit 3&4 at Genkai nuclear power 
station) for undergoing compatibility check to New Regulatory Requirements with the 
enforcement of new regulations. 
 
 We will take voluntary, ongoing steps with our sights set on achieving even greater 
safety and enhanced reliability and make assurance doubly sure on the safety measures 
of nuclear power station. 


